
AVERY FIRE ASSOCIATION CHIEF'S COMMITTEE 

Green Valley Fire Station - February 2nd, 2017 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Chief's Committee was called to order by Chief Bob 
Garland. 

Members were reminded that the list of incorrect road signs needs to be brought to the next 
meeting. 

The Chiefs were also asked to make sure the paid personnel keep member's profiles current in 
the I Am Responding system. 

Members discussed the January Fire Commission meeting. It was reported that the Fire 
Commission awarded the bid for Linville Central's new crash truck, hired a fire commission 
secretary, approved monies from the Association's fund balance to upgrade the County's 
compressor and voted 4 to 1 to take the Inovapad system to the County Commissioners.  

Dean asked what monies were available for the 50/50 State matching grant which is due March 
1st. It was confirmed that each department would be given $ 30,000 for the grant and that 
anything that is eligible must be put on the grant.  

All departments were represented except Banner Elk. There being no further business, the 
Meeting was adjourned. 

	
  


